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‘Cinderella’ slips the arts into young hearts

The Vienna Theatre Company’s winter production of Cinderella is designed to bring the magic 
of theater to young audiences. With matinee performances on January 25 and February 1, this 
production of Cinderella signals the debut of the Vienna Theatre Company’s Theater for Young 
Audiences, which aims to bring accessible, fun theater to children and initiate a lifetime of 
engagement with theater.

Adapted by Ruth Newton based on the Brothers Grimm’s classic fairy tale, this production 
promises to be interactive, energetic, and nontraditional. Performances are at 11 am and 2 pm 
Saturday, January 25 and February 1, at the Vienna Community Center, 120 Cherry Street SE. 
Tickets are $15 and may be purchased at the door only.
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